ARUNACHAL PRADESH
BLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
ITANAGAR
Dated Itanagar the 25" November, 2024

NOTIFICATION

In supersession to this Office earlier notification vide even no. dated 08" Nov, 2024
and subsequent notification vide even no dated 19" November, 2024, it is to inform the
candidates appearing for the interview/viva voce for the post of Lecturer (DIET) under the
SCERT, Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh, that the interview scheduled on 25" & 26" November,
2024 has been postponed duc to error in issuance of Admit cards by the IT service provider

to the candidates.

The Commission has taken cognizance of the situation and to avoid any delay and
inconvenience to the candidates, the viva voce has been shifted to 26™ and 27" Nov, 2024.
The modified schedule has been notified separately on the APPSC website. Therefore, all the
candidates are instructed to report at the venue (APPSC office, Itanagar) for the
interview/viva voce as per the schedule notified vide notification of even no dated 25" Nov,

2024 positively. It is informed that no separate admit cards will be issued to the candidates.

Secretaty, APPSC
Memo No. PSC-R (B)/14/2018 Dated Itanagar thi a5l November, 2024
Copy to: '
i. PS to the Hon’ble Chairman, APPSC.
2. The SPA to Secretary, APPSC.
3. The IT Section, APPSC for notification in the APPSC Website.
4. Office copy. »
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